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The PSA understands the Commissioner of Police 
has convened a meeting of the Re-Engineering 
Taskforce with the Police Association in 
attendance. 

The PSA was not invited to the taskforce meeting. 
This is contrary to the NSW Police obligation to 
consult about proposed changes affecting our 
members. 

It is also contrary to undertakings by NSW Police 
the PSA would be a part of the Re-Engineering 
Taskforce. 

The PSA is deeply concerned that the failure to 
follow the agreed consultation framework is 
disrespectful to the PSA and our members. 

The PSA has now lodged a dispute in the 
Industrial Relations Commission about the failure 
to consult and will advise our members of further 
developments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT YOU CAN DO 

» Look out for meeting notices and bulletins and 
advise the PSA of any developments and 
matters of concern. 

» Call the Member Support Centre on  
1300 772 679 or 

» email membersupport@psa.asn.au with 
‘Police Re-Engineering’ as the subject. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
mailto:membersupport@psa.asn.au

